
 

 

Branford RTM Administrative Services Committee   

Special Meeting Agenda 

 November 10, 2020 at 7:00 p.m. 
 

Join Zoom Meeting by computer:  
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83008259098?pwd=RFc5U1A5SUhKRWFOWlJNK2o2N1c2UT09 

Meeting ID: 830 0825 9098   Passcode: 857327  

 

To join by telephone:  1-646-558-8656  (*6 to mute/*6 unmute) 
--------------------------------------------------- 

A Special Meeting of the RTM Administrative Services Committee will be held on 

Tuesday November 10, 2020 at 7:00 p.m. via remote access. 

Meeting Agenda: 

 

1. To consider, and if appropriate, approve a request from the Town Engineer to   

release sanitary sewer easements over properties located at 18-19 Etzel Road and 

15 Etzel Road. 

 

2. To consider, and if appropriate, approve a request from the First Selectman for 

the following budget transfers:  

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83008259098?pwd=RFc5U1A5SUhKRWFOWlJNK2o2N1c2UT09


 

 

3.  To consider, and if appropriate, approve a request from the Tax Collector for 

the following budget transfer 

4. To consider, and if appropriate, act on the following citizens petition: 

 

 “ To consider the possibility of public health hazards emanating from the           

demolition debris piles at the former Atlantic Wharf site” Petitioner- Robert Cos-

tanzo  

 

5. To consider, and if appropriate, act on the following citizens petition:   

                                                                                                                                                                        

“ An examination of the Town of Branford in the removal of an earthen barmy 

the Branford Land Trust at Jarvis Creek and the potential for public safety haz-

ards from the resulting flooding of Route 146”  Petitioner- Debra Levi 

 

6. To consider, and if appropriate, act on the following citizens petition: 

 

“An examination of the 77 acre Tabor Property, its current use, and the development 

of a master plan” Petitioner- Paul Kenney   

 

 

 

 
Dated this 6th day of November, 2020 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Anthony Alfone 

Chair, Administrative Services Committee 

 


